
 

Vaccine Shipments Resuming 

  

  
Dear VFC Providers, 
  
VFC vaccine shipments from McKesson have resumed.  All pending vaccine 
requests are being fulfilled and will be shipped this week in the order 
received. 
  
Due to the backlog of orders unable to be packed and shipped last week as a 
result of severe weather conditions, there may be a slight delay to the 
shipment and receiving of orders.  Please consider the impact of delayed 
deliveries to any planned vaccination efforts scheduled this week. 
  
Thank you for your patience! 

  
  
  

 
 


